
From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov 
Sent: Sunday, March 26, 2017 1:21 PM 
To: TRE Testimony 
Cc: jbeyhi@yahoo.com 
Subject: Submitted testimony for SR47 on Mar 29, 2017 14:15PM 
 

SR47 
Submitted on: 3/26/2017 
Testimony for TRE/WTL on Mar 29, 2017 14:15PM in Conference Room 225 

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position 
Present at 

Hearing 

John Begg Individual Oppose No 

 
 
Comments: Feasibility studies seem to be a welfare handout to an educated class of 
self-proclaimed experts who are undeserving. A good project should be the will of the 
people. Save the money and put it to better uses. 
 
Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly 
identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to 
the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing. 
 
Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email 
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov 
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